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To the Members 

 

Nigeria－Tax Laws on international shipping companies 

 

 

We have received the information below from our local correspondent in Nigeria, Femi Atoyebi & Co.. 

 

Tax laws in Nigeria were amended several years ago and the authorities can impose taxes to international shipping 

companies against income derived from Nigeria. The Federal Inland Revenue Service of Nigeria is demanding that 

shipowners or operators pay taxes for their ‘business activities’ (cargo carriage) in Nigeria. Recently, our local 

correspondent has handled several cases of this matter.  

 

If your vessels call at Nigerian ports, please be cautious to this point. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 
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